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20. Re: Letter from Rosali Greenwood dntcd October 14, 1972 
Stormont Interchange and Noise Readings en Canada Way 

and Stanley 

· Appearing on the Agenda for the October 23, 1972, Council Hee ting 
is a letter from Mrs. Rosali Greenwood concerning Stormont Inter­
change and a request for noise readings that have been taken at 

Canada Way and Stanley. 

A. Council on October 16, 1972, directed the Manager to bring 
down a report on the proposed connection with the Stormont 

Interchange of the Freeway via Newcombe Street and McBride Boule­
vanl, and a planned eastward extension of Edmonds Street to con-
nect with the Stormont - Newcombe - HcBride route. Council following 
a review of the report may decide to approach Victoria to determine 
the position of the Department of Highways in regard to the com-

pletion of the Interchange. 

B. Noise level readings were taken at Canada Way and Stanley 
by the Burnaby Health Department for two reasons: as a 

participating member of the Regional Study on Noise an<l for Nuni­
cipal information. Both readings were taken for preliminary in­
formation on overall noise control and should not be used to form 
specific opinions. The Health Department is presently gathering 
information on noise emission levels which will be presented in the 

· official report on noise control requested by Council for the latter 
. part of February, 197 3. The Chief Public Health Ins pee tor believes 
that the release of partial information at this time could be mis-

. leading, and recommends that the release of such information be de­
ferred until February of next year. 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

THAT a copy of this report be sent to Hrs. Rosali Greenwood; and 

THAT she be advised that further information on the status of 
Stormont Interchange will be. forward,~d to her when it becomes 

available. 




